
PWG WIMS 

Conference Call Minutes 

July 20, 2009 
1 Attendees 

Rick Landau Dell 
Ira MacDonald High North Inc. 
Jerry Thrasher Lexmark 
Bill Wagner TIC 

2 General 

� Meeting was convened at 11:00 EDT on 20 July, 2009. 
� Notice was made that the meeting was held in accord with the PWG Intellectual Property Policy 
� Bill Wagner agreed to take minutes 
� The June Face-to-face minutes (ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/09JUN-Rochester-WIMS-

CIM-face-to-face.pdf) were accepted without comment. 

3  Comments/Experiences with Proxy Provider Code Package 

� No one (other than Rick) indicated that they had yet tried to exercise the code. 
� Rick reported that he had received no communications about the code package. 
� Rick is interested in feedback on user’s experiences with the package, including any problems in 

running the package or bugs in the code, 
� Rick indicated that he is still interested in getting more MIB dumps for application testing of the 

code. 

4 Power Management 

� As of 20 July, there have been no reactions to Ira’s Power Management outline 
(ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/white/Power-Management-Model-Outline-20090623.htm. This was 
attributed to Summer Doldrums, vacations, and reduced staffing for standards work. 

� Bill suggested that, since there had been little time to discuss this outline at the last Face-to-face, 
we could expect a more active discussion at the meeting at Microsoft, especially Microsoft had 
indicated interest in this subject. 

� Ira said that he would have  an initial draft of the PWG Power Management Model spec in the next 
few weeks, well before the August meeting. 

� Ira also indicated that he would be working on a MIB implementation as well as the abstract spec 
simultaneously. 

� Rick noted that a utility produced for the Projector group could be used to allow an XML-formatted 
general definition to be translated into forms necessary for the different bindings. However, Ira felt 
that the relatively small number of objects did not warrant the complexity of the utility.  

5 CIM Print Services 

� Ira said that he had done further work on the CIM Services effort, although nothing further had been 
posted. 

� Ira anticipated that completion of the IPP/2.0 and the IPP Production Printing efforts would allow the 
elements associated with those efforts to be included.  

6 Next Steps / Action Items 

� Rick will review the messages from the past few months concerning problems in the current Printer 
associated CIM classes, most of which are believed to be in the Printer Class. He will generate a 
list of required fixes. 

� Ira will generate a Power Management Elements Spec first draft 
� The next WIMS conference call will be 27 July, with another anticipated on 10 August. 
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